
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 39 By Councillor Cowdy for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 27 October 2022 

  In response to increased instances of flooding across the 
city from extreme heavy rainfall events, and complaints from 
residents, the flood prevention team acknowledged the 
serious issue and said, in 2021: 

· The Council and Scottish Water are collaborating 
 through a drainage partnership, which also 
 encompasses SEPA to address these issues together.  

· The Council is working closely with Scottish Water to 
 develop surface water management plans, which 
 identify the most critical areas in this city for flooding. 

· It is not feasible or practical to design road drainage or 
 sewers to cope with extreme events until there is a 
 better understanding of the extent of the problem 
 across the city. 

Question (1) When will the drainage partnership be reporting their 

findings to Council? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Have the most critical areas in this city for flooding been 

identified? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What steps are being taken to understand the extent of the 
problem across the city? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) When will suggested reporting on a strategy for the 
Blue/Green Infrastructure in the City come before 
Committee or the Council? 

Answer (4)  

   

   

   

 



 
 


